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From: Sue Clenney <sue.clenney@gmail.com>
To: "ESolorio@energy.ca.gov" <ESolorio@energy.ca.gov>
Date: 4/6/2012 6:36 PM
Subject: NO 

I grew up in Allied Gardens and have enjoyed hiking through the park my whole life.  DO NOT change 
that area of our city.  It is beautiful and filled with wildlife that is rarely seen.

The San Diego environment has enough challenges....it does not need another hurdle to conquer.

Susan Clenney

Sent from my iPad
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